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LOS ANGELES, CA, UNITED STATES,

February 24, 2023 /EINPresswire.com/

-- SingerLewak LLP is pleased to

announce the appointment of our

Partner, Sheila Balzer to the AICPA’s

2023/24 PCPS (Private Companies

Practice Section) Technical Issues

Committee.  

The Association of International

Certified Professional Accountants is

the most influential body of

professional accountants, combining

the strengths of the American Institute

of CPAs (AICPA) and The Chartered

Institute of Management Accountants

(CIMA) to power opportunity, trust and

prosperity for people, businesses and

economies worldwide. AICPA & CIMA represent 689,000 members, students and engaged

professionals in public and management accounting and advocates for the public interest and

business sustainability on current and emerging issues. The AICPA organization consists of

volunteer groups and staff working together to achieve the Institute's objectives. Volunteer

Groups help present the interests, needs and attitudes of the membership; and assist the

Institute in maintaining high standards of professional practice, promoting the interest of CPAs,

serving as a spokesperson for the profession, and providing appropriate services to members.

Sheila’s assurance practice (audits, reviews, compilations and due diligence) focuses on helping

companies present high quality financial statements to users, lenders and investors.  She is
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frequently called upon to consult with clients on a variety of business matters which will add

value to her contributions as a member of the PCPS Technical Committee.   A recognized expert

in the credit union industry, Sheila is frequently requested to speak on financial literacy to  credit

union board members as well as non-profit organizations.
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EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.
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